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Selena’s Recommendations:  

● If denied, requests for information from public entities have a documented reason for 
denial. 

● Establish a periodic review of requests and denials for records to help determine 
whether changes to the law are needed.  

● Provide guidelines about what “in the public interest” means. 
● Ensure we maintain existing access to public records.  
● Eliminate/reduce liability for accidental disclosure of PII by public employees. 
● Grant usage of records for a specific purpose in the public interest (not restricted by 

other reasons), but not for general redistribution en masse or for sale. 
● Provide data responses in a timely manner, subject to resource constraints of the entity 

and whether the request can be reasonably satisfied. 






